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Spotlight on KS1… 

KS1 went WILD at CHESTER ZOO on 
Wednesday 8th May. 
 

KS1 are learning about ‘Animals Around 
the World’ and studying which 
continents different animals come from. 
We also learnt about animals in danger 
of extinction. We discovered that 
Rainforests are being destroyed and so 
many animals are losing their habitats! 
The children behaved perfectly and we 
were really proud of them all!  
 
Mrs Despard (Deputy Principal) 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Shanzah Ijaz 

Reception 2 Ivy-Rae Adamson Bradley 

Larch Muneeb Aftab 

Beech Whole class 

Willow Itisha-Khadim 

Maple Ibrahim Ali 

Woodlands Inshirah Hussain 

Chestnut Fatima Naureen 

Ash Rosie Faisal 

Sycamore Muskan Mahmood 

Elm Ifza Noor 

Oak Subhaan Hussain 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Winners 

Willow 

100% 
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 Larch Class were so excited!  

 

Wonderful Willow Class in front of a beautiful 

Rhododendron which is a great shrub as it 

helps pollinators like bees and butterflies! 

 

Beech Class enjoying their packed lunches 

after spotting the snow leopards! 

 

 

The children loved 

the beautiful lioness 

from the continent of 

AFRICA 

 

We watched the giraffes being fed 

and noticed their huge, long tongues! 
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